MacMichael, Mary

From: MacMichael, Mary

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 11:20 AM
To: Stowman-Burke, Monique

Subject: RE: Choice student

Yes. This is a staff member requesting their child attend the district school so | will have her “ratified” at next month’s
meeting.

From: Stowman-Burke, Monique <mstowman-burke@gpsd.us>
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 11:19 AM

To: MacMichael, Mary <mmacmichael@gpsd.us>

Subject: RE: Choice student

She would not be able to attend as a choice student, as all seats are full. However, if she is still allowed to attend, she
has my approval.

Monique Stowman-Burke, Ed.D
Principal

Glassboro High School
856-652-2700 Ext. 1101

HOME OF THE BULLDOGS

From: MacMichael, Mary <mmacmichael@gpsd.us>

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 11:14 AM

To: Stowman-Burke, Monique <mstowman-burke @gpsd.us>
Subject: FW: Choice student

Need your approval for this district employee’s daughter to attend the high school. She missed the August BOE meeting
date. Thanks.
Mary

From: Withers, Shyretta <swithers@gpsd.us>
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 10:45 AM

To: MacMichael, Mary <mmacmichael@gpsd.us>
Subject: Choice student

Good morning Mary, my name is Shyretta Withers | am employed at the transportation department. | recently moved to
316 Erie Ave in Clayton from Glassboro my daughter Serenity Gear attends the Glassboro High School and will be
continuing to the 10th grade. | really do not know the process but I'm hoping you can assist me in getting things updated
in the system. Please feel free to give me a call at 856 301-1049 thanks in advance@



